
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Friday, November 16, 2018 

 
HOT LUNCH: Popcorn Chicken  
 Cheeseburger  
 Salad Bar  
 Milk  
  
BIRTHDAYS:   November 17  Scott Beery  
       

1. We will be having our TGIF fun night tonight from 3:20 P.M. to 5:00 P.M. This is for 
Gurrie students only and tickets can only be purchased during lunch in the cafeteria 
ending today.   If you do not have a permission form please ask your advisor or you can 
print out a copy from the Gurrie website.  If you have any questions please ask your 
advisor.  

 

2. The Gurrie Activity Council will be meeting after school on Monday to set up for the 
Project Linus event. If you want to be a blanketeer for Tuesday’s Project Linus event, 
and if you want some extra service hours, you MUST attend the meeting after school on 
Monday, or see Mr. Ingwersen or Mr. Sullivan. Even if you haven’t been at a GAC 
meeting before, all are welcome to attend! So join the GAC Attack after school on 
Monday in Mr. Sullivan’s room. 
 

3. Hear ye! Hear ye! Gurrie and Mother Nature are going Feast Mode for Thanksgiving! 
Join the Green Team in planning this year’s fourth annual “Zero Waste Thanksgiving”. 
Everybody can do their part by bringing food and drinks in reusable containers and 
bringing them home at the end of the day. If that’s not possible, please bring recyclable 
foil pans. The goal is to reduce the amount of garbage that goes to a landfill. Last year 
470 Gurrie eaters created only one half bag of garbage. The goal this year is ZERO 
WASTE. Remember: Mother Nature loves you!  

 

4. The boy’ basketball teams traveled to The Highlands. The 7th grade team won with great 
team defense and great scoring from Sean the Wolverine Cherry, Xavier the Moose 
Leverrete and great ball handling by Jack the Atomic McClane.   
 
The 8th great team also won their game with great team defense and great offensive 
scoring by Nick Twinke Toews Polonoski, Jake the Mongoose Warkentein and Liam 
Smooth Sailing Carolan.  
 

 


